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To the Empire Electric Association Scholarship Committee: 
 
My name is Russ Winn, and I’m a lecturer in the English Department at Utah State University. It’s my 
pleasure to write this letter of recommendation in support of Kahryme Alvarado’s application for the 
Empire Electric Association Continuing Education Scholarship. I had the opportunity to work with 
Kahryme in my English 2020: Professional Writing course during the Spring 2025 semester. 
 
Kahryme is the kind of student who makes a class better simply by showing up. She brought a 
genuine interest in learning, a thoughtful presence, and a strong work ethic to every project she 
completed. English 2020 emphasizes real-world communication, audience awareness, and clarity in 
professional contexts and Kahryme’s work consistently showed that she took those expectations 
seriously. 
 
One of her strongest assignments was a detailed memorandum on ethics and communication in the 
field of public relations. In it, she synthesized research from both primary and secondary sources to 
provide a clear and practical overview of professional standards and expectations in the field. Her 
writing was organized, direct, and backed by meaningful interviews and research a strong 
demonstration of the kind of professional communication the course is designed to cultivate. 
 
Beyond the quality of her work, Kahryme was engaged, respectful, and attentive in class discussions 
and peer workshops. She was open to feedback, willing to refine her writing, and always made an 
effort to connect her learning to real-world goals. Her maturity and motivation were apparent 
throughout the semester, and I have no doubt those same qualities have helped her earn recognition 
from your organization before. 
 
For these reasons, I am confident in recommending Kahryme Alvarado for the Empire Electric 
Association Continuing Education Scholarship. She is precisely the kind of student who benefits from 
— and makes good use of — continued educational support. Please feel free to contact me if you 
would like any additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Russ Winn 


